An Open Letter To Our Generous Donors

We are writing this letter to provide our donors with an update on the Challenger Learning Center
of Vermont. Much has happened over the past couple of years but the commitment of the Board to
promote STEM education for Vermont youth remains unchanged.

Generous contributions have been made to this project and for that we are very grateful. To honor
the commitment of all who have donated and to be good stewards of those contributions, we
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